City oF GEARHART

698 PACIFIC WAY e P.O.BOX 2510 ¢ GEARHART, OREGON 97138
(503) 738-5501 * (503) FAX 738-9385

Mayor Matt Brown and Councilors
P O Box 2510
Gearhart, Oregon 97138

RE: Planning Commission, November 2018

The Gearhart Planning Commission met on November 8, 2018 at 6 pm. All commissioners were present.
Carole Connell was present for staff.

Carole informed the commission about the Comprehensive Housing Study open house and the denial by the
City Council of the zoning change request from Palmberg Paving Co. Carole will not be at the December and
January Planning Commission meetings. It was decided that the Commercial Design Review Sub-Committee
would meet at Gearhart City Hall December 13™ at 6 pm. This meeting will be advertised to the public. The
Planning Commission will meet January 10™ if the sub-committee has information to be presented. Four
commissioners will attend a planning commission training session to be held November 29" in Astoria. A
public meeting to present the Tsunami Resilience Plan will be probably be held in February or March.

There was no unfinished business or new business.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:29 pm.
Following the meeting a Tsunami Resilience Plan work session was held.

Sincerely,

u\\\\% |
Virginia @;um

President, Gearhart Planning Commission




